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Head Teacher’s Message 
June 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Noble Primary School.  I hope everyone is doing well and managed to enjoy some of the 
recent sunshine. A lot of information has been issued from the Scottish Government relating to schools, 
since my last email. I hope to be in a position soon to inform you how this will operate in August. In the 
meantime, I would like to highlight the following points:  
 
Planned Opening of School Buildings: Schools will reopen to all staff, following health and safety guidance, 
as of 8th June 2020, to allow staff to undertake preparations for next session. School staff are following 
guidance from the Scottish Government on the reopening of schools, which you can access here: 
https://www.gov.scot/publications/excellent-equity-during-covid-19-pandemic-strategic-framework-
reopening-schools-early-learning-childcare-provision-scotland/  I hope to be in touch very soon, with 
information on how the blended model will operate in August. The most recent letter from North 
Lanarkshire Council can be accessed here: 
https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=24162&p=0  
 
Digital Access: If you are having specific difficulties, or have internet/device issues, please telephone the 
school this week.  
 
New Term Date: At this moment, the new school term will be 11th August.   
 
Transitions: We hope to have a short visit for our new Primary 1 pupils in late June. Plans for this are at 
the very early stages and are subject to change. Further information about transitions can be found in this 
newsletter. 
 
Please keep an eye on North Lanarkshire Council’s website for up to date details. As always, I would like to 
thank you for your continued support. We remain committed to providing the best provision and support 
under the current circumstances to our children.  
 
Stay stafe, 
Daniel Murray 
Mr Daniel Murray 
Head Teacher 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our shared vision: Working 
together to create a nurturing, 

inclusive, rights respecting 
community, where learning is 

exciting, challenging and relevant. 
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Nursery to Primary 1 

 
Welcome Letter 
By now, all of our new P1 families should have 
received a welcome letter from Mr Murray, a 
card and a special attachment heart. We ask that all new parents email Mr Murray with 
their email address to be part of a mailing list. Please email ht@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk  
 
New Twitter Account 
We have had to redesign our transition programme this 
year. We now have a new P1 Transition Twitter account 
that you can follow @P1Noble. There are some useful 
videos of the school and messages from staff to share 
with your child. 
 
Online Activities – www.noble.n-lanark.sch.uk  
There is a new ‘Early Level Transition’ tab that has been added to our 
website. There are lots of activities here to support transition. Paper 
copies of the activities have also been posted. Follow the adventures of 
our two Noble Teddy Bears and unlock the padlock!  
 
Administration Forms 
We have posted administration forms and would be grateful if you could 
return this information in the stamped addressed envelope provided. 
Thanks in advance. 
 
Transition Visit 
We are working on the possibility of the children making a visit to the school in very small 
groups. This is at the discretion of the Head Teacher. Mr Murray will be in touch in due 
course with further information. In the meantime, any queries you may have should be 
addressed to enquiries@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk drop box and we will get back to you as soon 
as we can.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Transition Arrangements at Noble PS 
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Forgotten your passwords?  
 
Email us at enquiries@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk  

Primary 7 to S1 Transition 
Online Transition events are well underway for those pupils attending Bellshill Academy and 
Cardinal Newman High School. Mr Hamilton, Depute Head Teacher, from Bellshill Academy 
will issue a letter with further details this week.  
 

Calling All P7s… Read to Succeed Challenge 
Secondary school librarians have a mission for all P7 children in 
North Lanarkshire! Should you choose to accept, you will be 
transported over the rainbow to the wonderful country of Oz, 
where you will meet Dorothy and a whole host of other magical 
characters. You will take part in some fun activities including 
reading, creative writing, research, arts and crafts and some fun 
challenges for the whole family. 
All children can access this project through their Glow Account 
here: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/schliboz/   

 
 
Young Scot Card Update 
Due to Covid 19, there has been a delay in the manufacturing of Young Scott Cards. We’ve 
been advised that these will be issued soon. In the meantime, you might like to direct your 
child to the excellent resources at www.young.scot including NLC’s local pages at 
https://young.scot/north-lanarkshire. Young people aged 12+ can sign up for young scot 
membership and access additional opportunities, rewards and discounts on the web page. 
The social media pages also contain lots of great information about events, opportunities 
and youth issues, so please follow @NLCYouthwork on Twitter. 
 
P7 Year Book 
Mrs Fraser is currently organising the P7 Year Book for this session. This instructions for 
this have been posted on the P7 Teams site and will be emailed separately to all parents by 
Tuesday 9th June. We would like this returned no later than Tuesday 16th June 
 
 

Contact us for  
Digital Learning Support 

Email: enquiries@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk  
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School Uniforms for August 
We are conscious that some families usually begin to make arrangements for uniform at this 
time of year. Please be aware that there may be changes to uniform in light of health 
safety guidance. We will confirm arrangements over the next few weeks so that you can 
begin to prepare for next session. 
 
Online Code of Conduct 
As we begin to plan for a blended model of education, we recognise the increased use of 
digital learning and online contact. We have created an online code of conduct for all of our 
pupils and would ask you to read this through with your child.  
 
Arrangement for Next Session 
North Lanarkshire Council will make announcements to all parents shortly to outline their 
arrangements for schools in August. We will share this information as soon as possible. If 
you have changed your email address, home address or changed phone numbers recently 
please update us by email at enquiries@noble.n-lanark.sch.uk .  
 
 
 


